
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
OHCA 2023-01 
 
Jan 03, 2023 
 
Re: OKCAPMAP 
 
Dear Provider,  
 
The Oklahoma Health Care Authority would like to alert you to a new program that has 
recently launched across Oklahoma to support the provision of mental healthcare for your 
pediatric patients. The program is known as OKCAPMAP and was formally known as the 
Oklahoma Child and Adolescent Psychiatry and Mental Health Access Program.  
 
OKCAPMAP aims to support the primary care provider’s provision of pediatric mental 
health care in the primary care setting through child and adolescent psychiatry and mental 
health consultation, advanced mental health education, and referral assistance to local and 
statewide mental health services. Pediatric serving primary care providers can register for 
services at: https://www.okcapmap.org/provider-enrollment/. 
 
Licensed mental health professionals and child and adolescent psychiatrists provide 
consultation and referral assistance through the consultation line 9AM-5PM Monday-
Friday. Consultations may be requested online at https://www.okcapmap.org/consultation-
request/ or by calling 918-710-3600. 
 
For additional information and questions regarding OKCAPMAP, please visit the website 
at: https://www.okcapmap.org/ 
 
Thank you for your continued service to our SoonerCare members. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Traylor Rains 
State Medicaid Director 
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